
 

19th -23rd  Feb 2018 

My week at nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 
This week we have been learning about Chinese 
NEW Year, We have been tasting some Chinese 
noodle, rice and prawn crackers, having a go at 

using chopsticks to eat the noodles. 
We have also enjoyed making our Chinese dragon. 

 
Others things I may have enjoyed are: 

Chinese restaurant 
Chinese dancing 

Oodles of noodles 
Chinese writing 

Chinese puppet show 
Chinese new year colouring 

 
Stories I have listened to this week… 

The story of Chinese new year 
Listening to how Abbie and her family celebrate 

Chinese new year 
 

Words we have been learning with ‘Wozzy’…. 
Nihao – Hello 

Xiexie ni – Thank you 
Jaijian - Goodbye 

 

 


